Leslie Petersen

It seems unbelievable to us that DEQ would even consider this permit. As a native of Fremont
County, I enjoyed Boysen for many years. I can remember water skiing there is the 60's. It would
be bad enough if a relatively small amount of treated waste water was permitted, but the scale of
this proposal and the fact that much is untreated is really beyond the pale. Please deny this
application.



